Gierczak, Magdalena

From: Gierczak, Magdalena

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 4:05 PM

To: '‘Greg Williams'

Cc: '‘Butch Potts'

Subject: RE: SWS - Ft. Lauderdale Florida 8700-12FL Form with d-b-a change
Greg,

A review of documents submitted by you and Mr. Butch shows that your facility is now in compliance. Please keep in mind
that although many facilities use centralized filing systems all files (or at least copies) must be available for review at each
facility of origin.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at any time.

Thank you,
Maddie Gierczak

Magdalena Gierczak, MS

Environmental Specialist |ll
Magdalena.Gierczak@dep stateflus

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
400 North Congress Avenue, Suite 200

West Palm Beach, FL33401

Phone: (561)681-6718

Fax  (561)681-6770

From: Greg Williams [mailto:Greg.Williams@swsenvironmental.com]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 2:11 PM

To: Gierczak, Magdalena

Subject: SWS - Ft. Lauderdale Florida 8700-12FL Form with d-b-a change

Magdalena:
The Ft. Lauderdale FDEP 8700-12FL form is in-route to FDEP Tallahassee for data input via US Mail on 1-12-12... As well as our
other SWS Florida Service Center locations...

| had inquired (via telephone) about our doing our “doing-business-as” name change with Tallahassee DEP, RIGHT after our
2011 Used Oil Certs. had just issued and was told, “Oh, just do them during our next permit renewal cycles”... Our corporate
“Progressive Environmental Services, Inc.” entity did not change, nor did any company ownership (only our d/b/a for re-
branding)...

Additionally, we encountered delays with getting all of our truck name decals correct from the printer, in sufficient quantity,
and issued/installed onto all of our transport vehicles...

| beg the DEP South Florida Department’s forgiveness if | was wrong here, but PLEASE Understand “I did not want to make DEP
Tallahassee mad at me for insisting on doing our d/b/a change on all of our Florida permits, when they told me to do it during

the next renewal cycle”... | would have sent in the forms in back then....

Thank You for your consideration of the precarious position | am placed in between the Tallahassee & South Florida
Departments...

Greg



From: tpascan@eaglesws.com [mailto:tpascan@eaglesws.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 10:48 PM

To: Greg Williams

Subject: Message from KMBT_C252




